
 

 

Dear Saints Friends, Alumni, and Families, 

 

Yesterday, our Saints family received heartbreaking news involving former faculty member 
Ryan Segura, a 2016 graduate who taught religion here for four years. The FBI informed us 
of serious allegations related to the distribution of child sexual abuse material. 

Mr. Segura was immediately placed on administrative leave. At this time, there is no 
indication that any Saints students were affected. We are cooperating fully with the 
authorities and conducting our own thorough investigation. 

This news is painful, but our commitment to the safety, dignity, and well-being of every 
Saintsman is unwavering. We ask for your prayers, for our students, for our community, and 
our faculty and staff during this difficult time. 

Saints is strong, united, and rooted in faith. We will move forward together. 

 

 


